
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 

• Thank you letter from Styx Residents' Group regarding Neighbourhood Week barbeque 
• Letter from W H Tonkings regarding Sawyers Arms Road kerbing and hole on the corner of 

Morrison Avenue 
• Email from Geoff Chiplin regarding proposed Northwood Bus Route 
• Email from Mayor's office regarding Ministry of Justice Anti-Tagging/Anti-Graffiti stocktake 
• Correspondence from Northwood Residents' Incorporated regarding the Northwood/Styx Mill 

Reserve Predator Fence 
• Email from Blair & Leah Brady regarding proposed extension to 11 Styx Mill-Westmorland bus 

route 
• Email from Robbie Naysmith regarding proposed extension to 11 Styx Mill-Westmorland bus 

route 
• Email from Don Hutton regarding Highsted/Claridges roundabout etc. 
• Email from Richard Smith regarding Northwood bus route 
• Letter (anonymous) to General Manager Community Services regarding the Council's early 

learning centre policy on the use of reusable nappies. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


